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U1 modifier for PCA services 

Blue Plus contracts with Personal Care Agency (PCA) providers as part of the Government Programs 

Specialty Network.   

Effective May 1, 2013, Blue Plus inadvertently removed the U1 modifier for PCA services from the claims 

processing system. The U1 modifier was restored for use by the PCA providers on June 12, 2013. Services 

that were denied in error will be identified and reprocessed. 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820. 

             

 


